
STACEY COX
DIRECTOR OF FINANCE

Stacey Cox joined the Felderman team in 2025 as the Director of
Finance. She holds a Bachelor’s degree in Accounting from Indiana
University-Fort Wayne.
 
Originally from Fort Wayne, Stacey has lived in Auburn for the past
twenty years. She and her husband of thirty years are proud parents to
three daughters and one son. Outside of work, Stacey enjoys supporting
her children in their sporting activities and cherishes quality time at the
lake with her family.
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